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Comments: Developments like this are quickly lowering the quality of life and well being of those who live in
Montana. Maintaining and conserving the environment surrounding Holland Lake should be the first priority. This
is an opportunity to show that money does not win when the integrity of the land and the lives of those who
depend on it are at stake. We've seen companies such as Paws Up and the Yellowstone club come in and break
conversation rules and continue to negatively affect the land at which they reside, while we sit back and let it
happen due to their financial status. If this project passes and continues, we will withess a great loss of both land
and the integrity of the US Forest Service. | deeply reject this project and do not see the benefit it will have to the
land and people in the area.



